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Greetings BFC Families! 

Happy new year brothers and sisters! Happy 2018! 

May this year bring you and your loved ones wonderful blessings that bring joy to our Heavenly 

Parents and True Parents. 

 

-Donations to WFWP Schools in Africa- 

WFWP of Westchester would like to thank the Belvedere Family Community and their guests for 

attending the annual Schools of Africa event and for their generous contributions.   

If you were not able to come please consider making a tax deductible donation for the schools. 

Donations can be sent to the local WFWP financial administrator: 

Noriko Heying at 3 Riverview Road, Irvington, NY 10533.   

 

Click here to watch last week's Weekly Update! 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 

In Memory of Nandi Bengu 

 

Our dear sister Nomnandi Bengu ascended to the Spirit World on the morning of December 

18 at Bellevue Hospital after over 2 years of battling the dreadful auto immune disease, 

Lupus. Nandi has been deeply engaged in the Harlem Family Church in local as well as 

providential activities. Nandi loved to sing as her offering to God and True Parents. She was 

a firecracker in character, fearless in her determinations to get things done, deeply devoted 

to True Parents, and never failed to call out sloppy standards of conduct in Principle. She 

leaves behind many wonderful memories of what it means to live a life of profound 

dedication. 

 

Please click here to offer your sincere donations to help cover Nandi's funeral expenses as 

well as support for her 2 young daughters. 


